Absurdistan
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience roughly lesson,
amusement, as without difficulty as concord can be gotten by just checking out
a books absurdistan next it is not directly done, you could say you will even
more re this life, approaching the world.
We have enough money you this proper as skillfully as easy exaggeration to
acquire those all. We find the money for absurdistan and numerous books
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the midst of
them is this absurdistan that can be your partner.

The Book of Dahlia Elisa Albert 2009-03-10 A young Jewish-American woman learns
that she has brain cancer and through a series of flashbacks examines her
wasted life.
Personal Days Ed Park 2008-05-13 In an unnamed New York-based company, the
employees are getting restless as everything around them unravels. There’s Pru,
the former grad student turned spreadsheet drone; Laars, the hysteric whose
work anxiety stalks him in his tooth-grinding dreams; and Jack II, who
distributes unwanted backrubs–aka “jackrubs”–to his co-workers. On a Sunday,
one of them is called at home. And the Firings begin. Rich with Orwellian
doublespeak, filled with sabotage and romance, this astonishing literary debut
is at once a comic delight and a narrative tour de force. It’s a novel for
anyone who has ever worked in an office and wondered: “Where does the time go?
Where does the life go? And whose banana is in the fridge?” Praise for PERSONAL
DAYS "Witty and appealing...Anyone who has ever groaned to hear 'impact' used
as a verb will cheer as Park skewers the avatars of corporate speak, hellbent
on debasing the language....Park has written what one of his characters calls
'a layoff narrative' for our times. As the economy continues its free fall,
Park's book may serve as a handy guide for navigating unemployment and
uncertainty. Does anyone who isn't a journalist think there can't be two books
on the same subject at the same time? We need as many as we can get right now."
—The New York Times Book Review "Never have the minutiae of office life been so
lovingly cataloged and collated." —"Three First Novels that Just Might Last,"
—Time A "comic and creepy début...Park transforms the banal into the eerie,
rendering ominous the familiar request "Does anyone want anything from the
outside world?" —The New Yorker "The modern corporate office is to Ed Park's
debut novel Personal Days what World War II was to Joseph Heller's Catch-22—a
theater of absurdity and injustice so profound as to defy all reason....Park
may be in line to fill the shoes left by Kurt Vonnegut and other satirists par
excellence."—Samantha Dunn, Los Angeles Times "In Personal Days Ed Park has
crafted a sometimes funny, sometimes heartbreaking, but always adroit novel
about office life...Sharp and lovely language." —Newsweek "A warm and winning
fiction debut." — Publishers Weekly "I laughed until they put me in a mental
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hospital. But Personal Days is so much more than satire. Underneath Park's
masterly portrait of wasted workaday lives is a pulsating heart, and an odd,
buoyant hope." — Gary Shteyngart, author of Absurdistan "The funniest book I've
read about the way we work now." –William Poundstone, author of Fortune's
Formula "Ed Park joins Andy Warhol and Don DeLillo as a master of the deadpan
vernacular." —Helen DeWitt, author of The Last Samurai
Geneva 1954. The Settlement of the Indochinese War Robert F. Randle 2015-12-08
In this full account of the Geneva Accords of 1954, Dr. Randle assesses the
Eisenhower-Dulles policies in the critical months leading up to the conference,
the effects of the antipathy between Foster Dulles and Anthony Eden, MendesFrance's policies in Indochina and Europe, and the day-by-day bargaining over
political issues at Geneva. He presents a careful legal analysis of the defects
of the Agreements and discusses the actual implementation of them m Cambodia,
Laos, and Vietnam. Originally published in 1969. The Princeton Legacy Library
uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously
out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University
Press since its founding in 1905.
The Deaths of Louis XVI Susan Dunn 2021-02-09 The public beheading of Louis XVI
was a unique and troubling event that scarred French collective memory for two
centuries. To Jacobins, the king's decapitation was the people's coronation. To
royalists, it was deicide. Nineteenth-century historians considered it an
alarming miscalculation, a symbol of the Terror and the moral bankruptcy of the
Revolution. By the twentieth century, Camus judged that the killing stood at
the "crux of our contemporary history." In this book, Susan Dunn investigates
the regicide's pivotal role in French intellectual history and political
mythology. She examines how thinkers on the right and left repudiated regicide
and terror, while articulating a compassionate, humanitarian vision, which
became the moral basis for the modern French nation. Their credo of fraternity
and unity, however, strangely depoliticized this supremely political act of
regicide. Using theoretical insights from Tocqueville, Arendt, Rawls, Walzer,
and others, Dunn explores the transformation of violent regicidal politics into
an apolitical cult of ethical purity and an antidemocratic nationalist
religion. Her book focuses on the fluidity of political myths. The figure of
Louis XVI was transmuted into a Joan of Arc and a deified nation, and the
notion of his sacrifice contributed to the disquieting myth of a mystical
community of self- sacrificing citizens.
The New York Times Book Review The New York Times 2021-11-02 A “delightful”
(Vanity Fair) collection from the longest-running, most influential book review
in America, featuring its best, funniest, strangest, and most memorable
coverage over the past 125 years. Since its first issue on October 10, 1896,
The New York Times Book Review has brought the world of ideas to the reading
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public. It is the publication where authors have been made, and where readers
first encountered the classics that have enriched their lives. Now the editors
have curated the Book Review’s dynamic 125-year history, which is essentially
the story of modern American letters. Brimming with remarkable reportage and
photography, this beautiful book collects interesting reviews, never-beforeheard anecdotes about famous writers, and spicy letter exchanges. Here are the
first takes on novels we now consider masterpieces, including a long-forgotten
pan of Anne of Green Gables and a rave of Mrs. Dalloway, along with reviews and
essays by Langston Hughes, Eudora Welty, James Baldwin, Nora Ephron, and more.
With scores of stunning vintage photographs, many of them sourced from the
Times’s own archive, readers will discover how literary tastes have shifted
through the years—and how the Book Review’s coverage has shaped so much of what
we read today.
Leaving Fishers Margaret Peterson Haddix 2012-04-03 After joining her new
friends in the religious group called Fishers of Men, Dorry finds herself
immersed in a cult from which she must struggle to extricate herself.
Absurdistan R. Lee Wright 2005 Readers can vicariously live for a year in
Eastern Europe through the eyes of an American professor working in
Absurdistan. With a rare blend of humor and insight, Professor Wright shares a
year of teaching at universities in Absurdistan, the name given to former
Czechoslovakia by its citizens. His job was to help universities overcome the
last seventy years of communist propaganda. This true story is a tongue-incheek look at the people, history, and geography of Eastern Europe. Become
acquainted with Dr. Wright's castle, village, university, and neighbors. Learn
the true meaning of Eastern European Time, and the correct way to mime kitty
litter. See if you can survive the alternately hilarious and tragic daily life.
In turn funny and sad, Dr. Wright combines mordant insights into the human
condition with truly touching stories of local citizens. His incisive wit takes
on politics, religion, language, and history, with equal opportunity barbs. He
lives in an ancient stone cottage just outside the ruins of a castle destroyed
by Napoleon, in a genuine quaint little village with no telephone. He rides the
same trolleys as the local people. He eats the same food, and shops in the same
bazaars. Astoundingly, he survives a year without TV, the internet, or even a
golf course. Twenty-four photos add a rare glimpse into the lives, people, and
countries of Eastern Europe. The captions alone are worth the price of the
book.
Lake Success Gary Shteyngart 2019-06-04 “Spectacular.”—NPR • “Uproariously
funny.”—The Boston Globe • “An artistic triumph.”—San Francisco Chronicle • “A
novel in which comedy and pathos are exquisitely balanced.”—The Washington Post
• “Shteyngart’s best book.”—The Seattle Times The bestselling author of Super
Sad True Love Story returns with a biting, brilliant, emotionally resonant
novel very much of our times. NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
SAN FRANCISCO CHRONICLE AND MAUREEN CORRIGAN, NPR’S FRESH AIR AND NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • NPR • The
Washington Post • O: The Oprah Magazine • Mother Jones • Glamour • Library
absurdistan

3/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

Journal • Kirkus Reviews • Newsday • Pamela Paul, KQED • Financial Times • The
Globe and Mail Narcissistic, hilariously self-deluded, and divorced from the
real world as most of us know it, hedge-fund manager Barry Cohen oversees $2.4
billion in assets. Deeply stressed by an SEC investigation and by his threeyear-old son’s diagnosis of autism, he flees New York on a Greyhound bus in
search of a simpler, more romantic life with his old college sweetheart.
Meanwhile, his super-smart wife, Seema—a driven first-generation American who
craved the picture-perfect life that comes with wealth—has her own demons to
face. How these two flawed characters navigate the Shteyngartian chaos of their
own making is at the heart of this piercing exploration, a poignant tale of
familial longing and an unsentimental ode to America. LONGLISTED FOR THE
CARNEGIE MEDAL FOR EXCELLENCE IN FICTION “The fuel and oxygen of immigrant
literature—movement, exile, nostalgia, cultural disorientation—are what fire
the pistons of this trenchant and panoramic novel. . . . [It is] a novel so
pungent, so frisky and so intent on probing the dissonances and delusions—both
individual and collective—that grip this strange land getting stranger.”—The
New York Times Book Review “Shteyngart, perhaps more than any American writer
of his generation, is a natural. He is light, stinging, insolent and
melancholy. . . . The wit and the immigrant’s sense of heartbreak—he was born
in Russia—just seem to pour from him. The idea of riding along behind
Shteyngart as he glides across America in the early age of Trump is a
propitious one. He doesn’t disappoint.”—The New York Times
Ground Up Michael Idov 2009-07-21 Light streams through the windows as the
espresso machine roars; a gorgeous, rich scent fills the air; and witty
conversation unspools over the porcelain cups. That's the café dream. Mark and
Nina are about to experience the reality. Determined to re-create the perfect
Viennese coffeehouse, they descend on New York's gritty but hip Lower East Side
to educate the locals on authentic café culture. Soon Mark and Nina are in a
downward spiral that will strip them of money, friends, sex life, status,
shelter, and, finally, sanity—and offer salvation through something they have
never experienced: disaster. Inspired by the author's own coffeehouse hell,
Ground Up is a sharp and funny portrait of a New York constantly reinventing
itself, and a surprisingly tender story of falling out of love and back in it
again.
The Eighteenth-Century Revolution in Spain Richard Herr 2015-12-08 The first
part of the book is an able survey of 'the Enlightenment’ in eighteenth-century
Spain. The second part, on ’the Revolution,’ is something more. Originally
published in 1958. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Mission to America Walter Kirn 2006-10-10 Mason LaVerle is a young man on a
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mission–a mission to save his people’s way of life. Mason was raised in a tiny,
isolated Montanan sect, the church of the Aboriginal Fulfilled Apostles. But
the Apostles face a dwindling membership, so Mason is sent on an outreach
operation to bring back converts–specifically brides. As he discovers shopping
malls, fast food, and faster women, the forces of faith and the forces of
America collide, leading Mason to the brink of missionary madness.
Populist Religion and Left-Wing Politics in France, 1830-1852 Edward Berenson
2014-07-14 Examining the democratic-socialist politics of the Second Republic,
Edward Berenson delves into the largely unexplored content of the Montagnards'
ideology and traces its diffusion and reception in the populist religious
culture of rural France. This book shows how the urbanbased Montagnards were
able to appeal to rural Frenchmen by advocating doctrines grounded in the
ideals and morality of early Christianity. Originally published in 1984. The
Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Svetozar Markovic and the Origins of Balkan Socialism Woodford McClellan
2015-12-08 Svetozar Markovic, the first genuine socialist in the Balkans, was
founder of the Serbian cooperative movement, social reformer, literary critic,
polemicist, political leader, and father of Balkan socialist journalism. Mr.
McClellan's study, based upon original Russian and Serbian sources, is both an
intellectual biography and an historical and theoretical analysis of the
development of Serbian socialism; as such it supplants the two standard but
biased accounts written some years ago in Serbian by Skerlic and Jovanovic.
Using the career of Markovic as a vehicle, the author examines the intellectual
pressures and conflicts which tormented the Balkan educated classes in the 19th
century. He shows how, in this atmosphere of change, Markovic became the herald
of a new age, as he sought to revitalize the ancient communal institutions of
the Balkan states and combine in his philosophy the influence of Marxism,
Russian revolutionary democracy, and Serbian communal tradition. Originally
published in 1964. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Madame le Professeur Jo Burr Margadant 2019-01-15 A collective biography of
France's first generation of female secondary schoolteachers, this book
examines the conflict between their public and private lives and places their
new professional standing wtihin the political culture of the Third Republic.
absurdistan

5/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

Jo Burr Margadant charts the responses of women who attended the nornmal school
of Sevres during the 1880s to their roles as teachers and subordinates in the
public school system, their plight as outsiders in the social community, and
their gains toward educational reforms. These women emerge as pioneers
struggling to forge careers in an elite profession, which was separate and
inferior to its male equivalent and also controlled by men. Margadant explains
that the first women teacher in girls' colleges and lycees were expected to
project an intellectually assertive presence in the classroom while maintaining
a maternal solicitude toward students and a modest, self-effacing style with
superiors. Many who succeeded progressed to administrative jobs and, in some
cases, filled official posts left vacant by men during the First World War. The
author shows how these achievements led to the transformations of girls'
secondary schools into replicas of those for boys and to equal treatment for
women and men in the teaching profession. Jo Burr Margadant is Lecturer in
History at Santa Clara University. Originally published in 1990. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make
available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Mesopotamia Serhiĭ Z︠H︡adan 2018-01-01 A unique work of fiction from the
troubled streets of Ukraine, giving invaluable testimony to the new history
unfolding in the nation's post-independence years "One of the most astounding
novels to come out of modern Ukraine. Mesopotamia is seductive, twisted,
brilliant, and fierce."--Gary Shteyngart, author of Little Failure and
Absurdistan This captivating book is Serhiy Zhadan's ode to Kharkiv, the
traditionally Russian-speaking city in Eastern Ukraine where he makes his home.
A leader among Ukrainian post‑independence authors, Zhadan employs both prose
and poetry to address the disillusionment, complications, and complexities that
have marked Ukrainian life in the decades following the Soviet Union's
collapse. His novel provides an extraordinary depiction of the lives of
working-class Ukrainians struggling against an implacable fate: the road
forward seems blocked at every turn by demagogic forces and remnants of the
Russian past. Zhadan's nine interconnected stories and accompanying poems are
set in a city both representative and unusual, and his characters are
simultaneously familiar and strange. Following a kind of magical-realist logic,
his stories expose the grit and burden of stalled lives, the universal desire
for intimacy, and a wistful realization of the off-kilter and even perverse
nature of love.
Absurdistan Gary Shteyngart 2007-04-03 “Absurdistan is not just a hilarious
novel, but a record of a particular peak in the history of human folly. No one
is more capable of dealing with the transition from the hell of socialism to
the hell of capitalism in Eastern Europe than Shteyngart, the great-great
grandson of one Nikolai Gogol and the funniest foreigner alive.” –Aleksandar
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Hemon From the critically acclaimed, bestselling author of The Russian
Debutante’s Handbook comes the uproarious and poignant story of one very fat
man and one very small country Meet Misha Vainberg, aka Snack Daddy, a 325pound disaster of a human being, son of the 1,238th-richest man in Russia,
proud holder of a degree in multicultural studies from Accidental College, USA
(don’t even ask), and patriot of no country save the great City of New York.
Poor Misha just wants to live in the South Bronx with his hot Latina
girlfriend, but after his gangster father murders an Oklahoma businessman in
Russia, all hopes of a U.S. visa are lost. Salvation lies in the tiny, oil-rich
nation of Absurdistan, where a crooked consular officer will sell Misha a
Belgian passport. But after a civil war breaks out between two competing ethnic
groups and a local warlord installs hapless Misha as minister of multicultural
affairs, our hero soon finds himself covered in oil, fighting for his life,
falling in love, and trying to figure out if a normal life is still possible in
the twenty-first century. With the enormous success of The Russian Debutante’s
Handbook, Gary Shteyngart established himself as a central figure in today’s
literary world—“one of the most talented and entertaining writers of his
generation,” according to The New York Observer. In Absurdistan, he delivers an
even funnier and wiser literary performance. Misha Vainberg is a hero for the
new century, a glimmer of humanity in a world of dashed hopes.
The Revolt of the Judges Alanson Lloyd Moote 2015-03-08 Discarding the
traditional view of the Fronde as an abortive revolution against "absolute
monarchy" during the minority of Louis XIV, A. Lloyd Moote analyzes it by
studying the ambivalent role of its leading institutional element, the
Parlement of Paris. France's highest tribunal, dedicated to law and the
principles of royal absolutism, the Parlement was paradoxically, at the center
of the opposition from the beginning of the movement for state reform in 1643.
Originally published in 1972. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting
them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since
its founding in 1905.
Decolonization in Britain and France Miles Kahler 2014-07-14 Professor Kahler
focuses on organizations below the state, investigating party competition and
sensitivity to political change produced by the characteristics of commercial
firms. In addition, he explores transmission of external shocks to the domestic
polity by the state itself and the domestic politics of settler societies under
external threat. Originally published in 1984. The Princeton Legacy Library
uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously
out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
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heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University
Press since its founding in 1905.
Travelling to Absurdistan Anna Zoch 2021-06-15 When someone leaves on a trip,
they have something to tell! That is all the more true for me, as I've been a
tour guide for many years. I have experienced many, above all curious and
sometimes quite absurd moments on my travels. At some point, I started to write
everything down in order to be able to remember these special experiences and
my many guests. Each story stands for itself. With some, I have added
additional comments and general information about the respective countries at
the end. Will you come with me on a trip to northwestern Europe, to my personal
Absurdistan? I investigate missing suitcases in a Swedish thriller, meet Queen
Silvia, the Queen and Nessie, survive various mishaps and human crises, become
a Scottish Lady, I am on the road as a secret agent on the emerald Isle and in
Cornwall and travel with a troll through a wintry Lapland!
Carlo Sigonio William McCuaig 2014-07-14 William McCuaig explores the
intellectual turbulence of the late Italian Renaissance through a full
examination of the work of one scholar--the humanist Carlo Sigonio (1523-84),
whose insistence on critical methods for reconstructing the past revolutionized
the study of ancient Roman history and the Italian Middle Ages. An
internationally published scholar caught in the political tension of the
Counter-Reformation, Sigonio was harshly censored by ecclesiastical authorities
in Rome, who opposed his application of critical methods to the history of the
post-classical world. McCuaig traces Sigonio's interactions with his opponents
and supporters, both academic and clerical, to provide a fascinating and
detailed portrait of a cultural milieu. On a general level, this study of
Sigonio's works helps explain how the republican ethos of the Italian
Renaissance came to an end and how the modern study of ancient history evolved
in Italy and France after 1550. Among many topics, this book emphasizes
Sigonio's contributions to social history, and points to parallels between the
changing social stratifications of ancient Rome and those of early modern
Italy. Interdisciplinary in its approach, the work also touches upon the
history of education, political theory, the book trade, and historiography.
Originally published in 1989. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting
them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since
its founding in 1905.
Race, Rights, and Recognition Dean Franco 2012-06-15 In Race, Rights, and
Recognition, Dean J. Franco explores the work of recent Jewish American
writers, many of whom have taken unpopular stances on social issues, distancing
themselves from the politics and public practice of multiculturalism. While
these writers explore the same themes of group-based rights and recognition
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that preoccupy Latino, African American, and Native American writers, they are
generally suspicious of group identities and are more likely to adopt
postmodern distancing techniques than to presume to speak for "their people."
Ranging from Philip Roth’s scandalous 1969 novel Portnoy’s Complaint to Gary
Shteyngart’s Absurdistan in 2006, the literature Franco examines in this book
is at once critical of and deeply invested in the problems of race and the rise
of multicultural philosophies and policies in America. Franco argues that from
the formative years of multiculturalism (1965–1975), Jewish writers probed the
ethics and not just the politics of civil rights and cultural recognition; this
perspective arose from a stance of keen awareness of the limits and
possibilities of consensus-based civil and human rights. Contemporary Jewish
writers are now responding to global problems of cultural conflict and
pluralism and thinking through the challenges and responsibilities of
cosmopolitanism. Indeed, if the United States is now correctly—if
cautiously—identifying itself as a post-ethnic nation, it may be said that
Jewish writing has been well ahead of the curve in imagining what a post-ethnic
future might look like and in critiquing the social conventions of race and
ethnicity.
The Midi in Revolution Hubert C. Johnson 2014-07-14 Hubert Johnson examines
eight departments in southeastern France from the outbreak of the French
Revolution through the Federalist Revolt in 1793. This study of the Midi
clarifies the ways in which the revolt embodied the political, social, and
economic contradictions of the region. Originally published in 1986. The
Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Our Country Friends Gary Shteyngart 2021-11-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • GOOD
MORNING AMERICA BUZZ PICK • ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New York
Times Book Review, Financial Times, The Washington Post, Time, Los Angeles
Times, New York Post, Town & Country, Good Housekeeping, Kirkus Reviews “A
perfect novel for these times and all times, the single textual artifact from
the pandemic era I would place in a time capsule as a representation of all
that is good and true and beautiful about literature.”—Molly Young, The New
York Times (Editors’ Choice) Eight friends, one country house, and six months
in isolation—a novel about love, friendship, family, and betrayal hailed as a
“virtuoso performance” (USA Today) and “an homage to Chekhov with four romances
and a finale that will break your heart” (The Washington Post) In the rolling
hills of upstate New York, a group of friends and friends-of-friends gathers in
a country house to wait out the pandemic. Over the next six months, new
friendships and romances will take hold, while old betrayals will emerge,
forcing each character to reevaluate whom they love and what matters most. The
unlikely cast of characters includes a Russian-born novelist; his Russian-born
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psychiatrist wife; their precocious child obsessed with K-pop; a struggling
Indian American writer; a wildly successful Korean American app developer; a
global dandy with three passports; a Southern flamethrower of an essayist; and
a movie star, the Actor, whose arrival upsets the equilibrium of this chosen
family. Both elegiac and very, very funny, Our Country Friends is the most
ambitious book yet by the author of the beloved bestseller Super Sad True Love
Story.
Absurdistan Gary Shteyngart 2006-05-02 “Absurdistan is not just a hilarious
novel, but a record of a particular peak in the history of human folly. No one
is more capable of dealing with the transition from the hell of socialism to
the hell of capitalism in Eastern Europe than Shteyngart, the great-great
grandson of one Nikolai Gogol and the funniest foreigner alive.” –Aleksandar
Hemon From the critically acclaimed, bestselling author of The Russian
Debutante’s Handbook comes the uproarious and poignant story of one very fat
man and one very small country Meet Misha Vainberg, aka Snack Daddy, a 325pound disaster of a human being, son of the 1,238th-richest man in Russia,
proud holder of a degree in multicultural studies from Accidental College, USA
(don’t even ask), and patriot of no country save the great City of New York.
Poor Misha just wants to live in the South Bronx with his hot Latina
girlfriend, but after his gangster father murders an Oklahoma businessman in
Russia, all hopes of a U.S. visa are lost. Salvation lies in the tiny, oil-rich
nation of Absurdistan, where a crooked consular officer will sell Misha a
Belgian passport. But after a civil war breaks out between two competing ethnic
groups and a local warlord installs hapless Misha as minister of multicultural
affairs, our hero soon finds himself covered in oil, fighting for his life,
falling in love, and trying to figure out if a normal life is still possible in
the twenty-first century. With the enormous success of The Russian Debutante’s
Handbook, Gary Shteyngart established himself as a central figure in today’s
literary world—“one of the most talented and entertaining writers of his
generation,” according to The New York Observer. In Absurdistan, he delivers an
even funnier and wiser literary performance. Misha Vainberg is a hero for the
new century, a glimmer of humanity in a world of dashed hopes.
Francois Hotman Donald R. Kelley 2015-03-08 The lifetime of Francois Hotman
(1524-1590) was one of the most tumultuous periods in European history. Donald
R. Kelley shows how this protégé of Calvin and agent of many of the great
Protestant princes became involved in ecclesiastical politics, Huguenot
diplomacy, and conspiracy. One of the first modern revolutionaries, Hotman
rebelled not only against his family and its faith, but against the laws and
eventually the government of his country. As an embittered exile lie produced a
voluminous body of propaganda aimed at recovering a lost political and
religious innocence on which to found a new community. At the same time he was
one of the greatest and most versatile scholars of his age, achieving
distinction as a jurist, teacher, classical scholar, dialectician, theologian,
and historian. His Franco-Giallia and Anti-Tribonian have fascinated
generations of political theorists, and his letters, reports, and anonymous
works are of inestimable value to historians. Originally published in 1973. The
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Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Silly Isles Eric Campbell 2017-05-01 From the bestselling author of
Absurdistan, a hilarious tour through small but very strange places. No man is
an island. But lots of strange men live on them. In the Kurils, off northern
Japan, World War II is still being fought between Japan and Russia, both hellbent on claiming this tiny island group as their territory. The Galapagos
Islands may be home to some of the world's most astonishing flora and fauna but
it's also home to Ecuador's gerrymander ambitions and has the tear gas, riots
and police barricades to prove it. Iceland, the world's 'purest' genetic
community, is a place where everyone is blonde, beautiful - and thoroughly inbred as a result of zero immigration. And in Spitzbergen, residents can choose
to live in the neat and tidy, polar-bear hunting Norwegian half or in the
mountain of garbage, rust and dysfunction that is the Soviet half. In more than
a decade of international reporting, Eric Campbell has covered wars, famines,
presidencies, and revolution. In the islands he surveys here he finds
microcosms of society, complete with long-lasting blood feuds, hidden wars,
bizarre histories; all the vanities, hopes and rivalries of great powers. Wry,
witty and clever, with a wonderful eye for the absurd, Eric Campbell is the
Bill Bryson of the small, odd forgotten places around the world and what they
tell us about the human condition.
The Russian Debutante's Handbook Gary Shteyngart 2003-04-29 A visionary novel
from the author of Super Sad True Love Story and Little Failure. The Russian
Debutante's Handbook introduces Vladimir Girshkin, one of the most original and
unlikely heroes of recent times. The twenty-five-year-old unhappy lover to a
fat dungeon mistress, affectionately nicknamed "Little Failure" by his highachieving mother, Vladimir toils his days away as a lowly clerk at the
bureaucratic Emma Lazarus Immigrant Absorption Society. When a wealthy but
psychotic old Russian war hero appears, Vladimir embarks on an adventure of
unrelenting lunacy that takes us from New York's Lower East Side to the hip
frontier wilderness of Prava--the Eastern European Paris of the nineties. With
the help of a murderous but fun-loving Russian mafioso, Vladimir infiltrates
the Prava expat community and launches a scheme as ridiculous as it is
brilliant. Bursting with wit, humor, and rare insight, The Russian Debutante's
Handbook is both a highly imaginative romp and a serious exploration of what it
means to be an immigrant in America.
Little Failure Gary Shteyngart 2014-01-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NATIONAL
BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD FINALIST NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY MICHIKO KAKUTANI, THE NEW YORK TIMES • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST NONFICTION
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY TIME NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY MORE THAN
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45 PUBLICATIONS, INCLUDING The New York Times Book Review • The Washington Post
• NPR • The New Yorker • San Francisco Chronicle • The Economist • The Atlantic
• Newsday • Salon • St. Louis Post-Dispatch • The Guardian • Esquire (UK) • GQ
(UK) Little Failure is the all too true story of an immigrant family betting
its future on America, as told by a lifelong misfit who finally finds a place
for himself in the world through books and words. In 1979, a little boy
dragging a ginormous fur hat and an overcoat made from the skin of some Soviet
woodland creature steps off the plane at New York’s JFK International Airport
and into his new American life. His troubles are just beginning. For the former
Igor Shteyngart, coming to the United States from the Soviet Union is like
stumbling off a monochromatic cliff and landing in a pool of Technicolor.
Careening between his Soviet home life and his American aspirations, he finds
himself living in two contradictory worlds, wishing for a real home in one. He
becomes so strange to his parents that his mother stops bickering with his
father long enough to coin the phrase failurchka—“little failure”—which she
applies to her once-promising son. With affection. Mostly. From the terrors of
Hebrew School to a crash course in first love to a return visit to the homeland
that is no longer home, Gary Shteyngart has crafted a ruthlessly brave and
funny memoir of searching for every kind of love—family, romantic, and of the
self. BONUS: This edition includes a reading group guide. Praise for Little
Failure “Hilarious and moving . . . The army of readers who love Gary
Shteyngart is about to get bigger.”—The New York Times Book Review “A memoir
for the ages . . . brilliant and unflinching.”—Mary Karr “Dazzling . . . a
rich, nuanced memoir . . . It’s an immigrant story, a coming-of-age story, a
becoming-a-writer story, and a becoming-a-mensch story, and in all these ways
it is, unambivalently, a success.”—Meg Wolitzer, NPR “Literary gold . . . [a]
bruisingly funny memoir.”—Vogue “A giant success.”—Entertainment Weekly
Private Wealth in Renaissance Florence Richard A. Goldthwaite 2015-12-08 The
histories of six generations of the Strozzi, Gondi, Guicciardini, and Capponi
families are traced from the fifteenth to the mid-sixteenth centuries by
focusing on the family household as defined by the economic bonds reflected in
account books. These four families were among the best known of the city's
patriciate and were influential in affairs of the city. Their histories serve
as case studies in seeking to determine the nature of the patrician family as a
specific kind of social institution and to assess its importance in Florentine
history. A concluding chapter attempts to relate the changing composition of
the family to the general development of Renaissance civilization. Originally
published in 1968. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Super Sad True Love Story Gary Shteyngart 2010-07-27 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• A deliciously dark tale of America’s dysfunctional coming years—and the
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timeless and tender feelings that just might bring us back from the brink.
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times • The Washington
Post • The Boston Globe • San Francisco Chronicle • The Seattle Times • O: The
Oprah Magazine • Maureen Corrigan, NPR • Salon • Slate • Minneapolis Star
Tribune • St. Louis Post-Dispatch • The Kansas City Star • Charlotte Observer •
The Globe and Mail • Vancouver Sun • Montreal Gazette • Kirkus Reviews In the
near future, America is crushed by a financial crisis and our patient Chinese
creditors may just be ready to foreclose on the whole mess. Then Lenny Abramov,
son of an Russian immigrant janitor and ardent fan of “printed, bound media
artifacts” (aka books), meets Eunice Park, an impossibly cute Korean American
woman with a major in Images and a minor in Assertiveness. Could falling in
love redeem a planet falling apart?
A Brief Lunacy Cynthia Thayer 2006-02-28 The disappearance of their daughter
from the institution in which she resides draws Jessie and Carl, a retired
couple enjoying the peace of rural Maine, into a nightmare when they offer
shelter to a supposedly stranded young man who knows far too much about their
family. By the author of Strong for Potatoes. Reader's Guide available.
Reprint. 20,000 first printing.
Absurdistan 2010
Arts and Minds Anton Howes 2020-05-12 "For almost 300 years, an organisation
has quietly tried to change almost every aspect of life in Britain. That
organisation is the Royal Society for the Encouragement of Arts, Manufactures
and Commerce, often known simply as the Royal Society of Arts. It has acted as
Britain's private national improvement agency, in every way imaginable essentially, a society for the improvement of everything and anything. This
book is its history. From its beginnings in a coffee house in the mideighteenth century, the Society has tried to change Britain's art, industry,
laws, music, environment, education, and even culture. It has sometimes even
succeeded. It has been a prize-fund for innovations, a platform for Victorian
utilitarian reformers, a convenor of disparate interest groups, and the focal
point for social movements. There has never been an organisation quite like it,
constantly having to reinvent itself to find something new to improve. The book
rewrites many of the old official histories of the Society and updates them to
the present day, incorporating over half a century of further research into the
periods they covered, along with new insights into the organisation's
evolution. The book reveals the hidden and often surprising history of how a
few public-spirited people tried to make their country better, offering lessons
from their triumphs and their failures for all would-be reformers today"-Absurdistan Alberto Ventuno 2022-05-03 Welcome to Absurdistan, a tiny planet in
the middle of nowhere and the fallout of a cosmic accident in a cold and
indifferent Universe. Absurdistan is home to a divided, twisted, and neurotic
species torn between boredom and suffering. Supposedly, we are a great vintage
of the Universe and the result of a millenary fermentation, yet neither
individually nor collectively, we do not seem to have reached the maturity of a
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millennial civilization. The human mess knows no limits, and in our complete
disregard of the ecological balance of our planet, we have initiated the sixth
mass extinction on Earth. Add to that the socio-economic imbalances, wars,
corruption, and the gap between the rich and poor which continue to widen. The
human condition is well beyond tragic, it is "absurd."
Postcards from Absurdistan Derek Sayer 2022-11-22 A sweeping history of a
twentieth-century Prague torn between fascism, communism, and democracy—with
lessons for a world again threatened by dictatorship Postcards from Absurdistan
is a cultural and political history of Prague from 1938, when the Nazis
destroyed Czechoslovakia’s artistically vibrant liberal democracy, to 1989,
when the country’s socialist regime collapsed after more than four decades of
communist dictatorship. Derek Sayer shows that Prague’s twentieth century, far
from being a story of inexorable progress toward some “end of history,” whether
fascist, communist, or democratic, was a tragicomedy of recurring nightmares
played out in a land Czech dissidents dubbed Absurdistan. Situated in the eye
of the storms that shaped the modern world, Prague holds up an unsettling
mirror to the absurdities and dangers of our own times. In a brilliant
narrative, Sayer weaves a vivid montage of the lives of individual
Praguers—poets and politicians, architects and athletes, journalists and
filmmakers, artists, musicians, and comedians—caught up in the crosscurrents of
the turbulent half century following the Nazi invasion. This is the territory
of the ideologist, the collaborator, the informer, the apparatchik, the
dissident, the outsider, the torturer, and the refugee—not to mention the
innocent bystander who is always looking the other way and Václav Havel’s
greengrocer whose knowing complicity allows the show to go on. Over and over,
Prague exposes modernity’s dreamworlds of progress as confections of kitsch. In
a time when democracy is once again under global assault, Postcards from
Absurdistan is an unforgettable portrait of a city that illuminates the
predicaments of the modern world.
Social Origins of the Irish Land War Samuel Clark 2014-07-14 Arguing that
social movements can be explained and understood only in a comparative
historical perspective and not in terms of immediate social or political
conditions, the author identifies the causes of the Land War in the evolution
of social structure and collective action in the Irish countryside over the
course of the nineteenth century. Originally published in 1979. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make
available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Mirage in the West Durand Echeverria 2015-12-08 "... a gracefully written,
brief, but remarkably complete account of the varieties and vicissitudes of
French opinion regarding the English colonies and, to 1815, the U.S.... a major
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contribution."-William and Mary Quarterly Originally published in 1968. The
Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again
make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of
Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover
editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access
to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Norway-Sweden Raymond E. Lindgren 2015-12-08 The Scandinavian countries today
form a security-community for economic cooperation and the settlement of
international controversy by peaceful methods rather than by war. This status
was achieved not while Norway and Sweden were amalgamated in a political union
from 1814 to 1905, but only after separation. In this book Dr. Lindgren
analyzes some of the forces underlying the failure and dissolution of the
Norway-Sweden union. Originally published in 1959. The Princeton Legacy Library
uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously
out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly
heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University
Press since its founding in 1905.
Absurdistan Eric Campbell 2010-06-01 The highs and lows of being a reporter in
some of the strangest, most dysfunctional places on Earth. Award-winning
foreign correspondent Eric Campbell has been stoned by fundamentalists,
captured by US Special Forces, arrested in Serbia and threatened with expulsion
from China. He's negotiated dating rituals in Moscow, shared a house with a
charismatic mercenary in Kabul and taken up smoking at gunpoint in Kosovo. In
2003 in Iraq he was injured in a suicide bombing which killed his colleague,
cameraman Paul Moran. By turns provocative and thoughtful, ABSURDISTAN is a
memoir about juggling life, love and fatherhood while reporting from some of
the most dysfunctional places on Earth.
Coyote Blue Christopher Moore 2009-12-15 From master of subversive humor
Christopher Moore comes a quirky, irreverent novel of love, myth, metaphysics,
outlaw biking, angst, and outrageous redemption. As a boy, he was Samson Hunts
Alone—until a deadly misunderstanding with the law forced him to flee the Crow
reservation at age fifteen. Today he is Samuel Hunter, a successful Santa
Barbara insurance salesman with a Mercedes, a condo, and a hollow, invented
life. Then one day, destiny offers him the dangerous gift of love—in the
exquisite form of Calliope Kincaid—and a curse in the unheralded appearance of
an ancient god by the name of Coyote. Coyote, the trickster, has arrived to
reawaken the mystical storyteller within Sam...and to seriously screw up his
existence in the process.
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